
This should have never happened. Christians should never have to go to the 
courts with anything. As God has instructed us, times will get worse and this 
is the end result. I am petitioning that this station remain active. This 
station has been on air ever since the late 90’s and this station should keep 
doing what it is doing to SERVE THE LORD NOT THE WORLD. We should 
be able to have free speech on the “Christian Radio” about Christian items. 
We should not allow for the worldly things to step in and try to take over 
when this world is on a crash course as it is. This station should keep doing 
what it is doing to serve the Lord and all His glory. 


